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F&S Elektronik Systeme GmbH is a manufacturer of electronic boards and modules. 
Therefore, we are considered a “downstream user” as far as the REACH document is 
concerned and are not obliged to register with the European Agency for Chemicals 
(ECHA) and don't need to provide safety data sheets. 
 

The products that we supply are non-chemical and under normal and reasonable 
use, they will not release any harmful substance. According to REACH regulation 
(EU) 1907/2006 Art. 33 we will continue to monitor the REACH regulation and will 
inform you immediately if the ingredients of our products (with the percentage of 
>0,1%) are classified as unsafe. We do not anticipate this to ever happen from our 
current point of view. 
 

In our own interest and to guarantee the best safety of our customers, we are 
intensely watching and also encouraging the implementation of REACH on the side 
of our suppliers. We are in close contact with our suppliers of chemical substances 
and other preparation steps (e.g. raw materials, auxiliaries, and operating supplies 
for the manufacturing, processing, and assembling of our products and all other in-
house processes) and we will add the pre-registering and later registering of the 
relevant substances in REACH as a pre-requisite in our supplier qualification. 
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